THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 15, 1954,

Dear Mr. Fletcher:

Mrs. Eisenhower joins me in warm thanks
for the lovely Birds of Paradise that we
found yesterday when we returned from a
weekend at Camp David. They remind us
once again of our recent -- and too brief --
vacation in Southern California.

I was most interested in your letter, and

send you my congratulations on having such
a remarkable family,

With best wishes,

Mr. Ed Fletcher,
1020 Ninth Avenue,
San Diego 1,
California.
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